
 
 
 
 
 

August 21, 2014 
 
Dr. Myung-Ki Kim 
Korea Hydro and Nuclear Power Co. Ltd.  
Central Research Institute 
70-1312-GIL Yuseong-Daero, Yuseong-Gu 
Daejeon, 305-343, Korea 
 
SUBJECT:   INSPECTION OF KOREA HYDRO AND NUCLEAR POWER CO’s DESIGN 

CERTIFICATION TESTING AT THE KHNP CENTRAL RESEARCH INSTITUTE 
 
Dear Dr. Kim: 
 
This letter documents the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) staff’s plan to perform a 
design certification inspection of Korea Hydro and Nuclear Power Co. Ltd. (KHNP), as it 
pertains to testing activities conducted at KHNP Central Research Institute.  As discussed 
during a conference call on August 19, 2014, the NRC inspection team will arrive Monday, 
September 22, 2014, and will conduct the inspection through September 26, 2014.  Subsequent 
to the inspection, an inspection report will be issued and transmitted to you via letter.  The lead 
inspector for this effort is Ms. Aixa Belen-Ojeda; you may contact her at (301) 415-6263 or via 
electronic mail at Aixa.Belen@nrc.gov. 
 
The following project number has been assigned to your facility:  0782.  Please reference this 
number on any correspondence sent to the NRC. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Kerri A. Kavanagh, Chief /RA/ 
Quality Assurance Branch  
Division of Construction Inspection  
  and Operational Programs 
Office of New Reactors 
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